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a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Friday 8 March 2024

Writing: Rose Parnell
Maths: Amelie Eccles
Learner: Leo Gora
              

Writer: Grace Hughes

Maths: James Kirkham
Learner: Oliver Postlethwaite

Writing: Abi Hodkin
Maths: Scarlet Gora
Learner: Amalie Robinson

                      

Writing: Isaac Thompson
Maths: Emma Richards
Learner: Hayden Denwood
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March 
Tuesday 12: Athletics Final in Blackpool
Tuesday 12: Class 2 visit to the Roods
Thursday 14 + Friday 15: Y5 Bikeability 
Friday 15: Comic Relief - Backward Clothes Day
Thursday 21: Class 1 and 2 Trip to Air Museum
Friday 22: Own Clothes Day - Bring Easter Egg
Monday 25: Most Improved Assembly @ 9am
                        Easter Lunch 
Tuesday 26: Parent’s Evening
Wednesday 27: Borwick Hall Day - KS1
                               Easter Bingo @ 6pm
Thursday 28: Borwick Hall Day - KS2 - Term Ends

Important Dates

Learner of the week: 
Asking thoughtful questions 

CLASSCLASSCLASS      444

Breaking Bread at St OswaldsOur Very Own TV Star

Class Three represented
Archbishop Hutton’s at
Carnforth High School on
Tuesday. They took part
in a local school’s Tag
Rugby competition. Mrs
Spencer reported that
they played well as a
team and worked hard.
They used the skills they
learnt in their coaching
and most importantly
had fun. Well done! 

Great to see our own Class
One star on Cbeebies last
week showing off a
fabulous picture she had
drawn of Bluey. Everyone
was very excited to see her
appear on TV. Well done. Class 3 children have been serving the

community by helping out at Breaking Bread, St
Oswald’s weekly lunch. Our second group of
helpers, Isaac, Harper and Amelie have been
doing a grand job. 

Class Three Tag Rugby Fun

Keep an eye out for a message
soon, inviting you to buy
tickets for the Easter Bingo on
Wednesday 27th March @
6pm. This is always a fun night
and a great fundraiser for
school. 

Wonderful World Book Day



March 4th - 8th has been Science Week in school
Here are some things that we have done this week. We always have great
fun during Science Week and learn lots too. 

Exploring Sound
We explored sound waves and
rhythm. Mrs Barclay brought
her electric drums to school.
Class One played them and Mrs
Barclay led a drumming and
rhythm session. Class Two were
drumming too. 

Class Four have been looking at the human life cycle in some of
their Science Week sessions. They made Teabag Babies -
cardboard babies with a tea bag attached to the back of the
head and the chest. They have to keep the  baby safe and alive
all week. They even have to bring the babies in to the Class 4
Baby Club every day. 

Teabag Babies

Feeding the Birds
Class One have explored
nature. They have made seed
covered fat balls to hang in the
trees and feed the birds that
visit our school grounds. 



Class Three have been studying Owls and other birds.
They have learn what they have in common but also
what makes them different to each other. They have
taken their knowledge and designed birds of their own. 

Brilliant Birds 

Sensational Science Costumes Many children chose to dress up as
a superstar of Science or something
scientific for World Book Day. Here
are some of them. Can you guess
who they are? 


